
PETITION 

TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF 

REPRESENTATIVES 

This Petition of certain citizens of Australia draws to the attent ion of the House a recent 

announcement by the Federal Government, without consultation, to change the 

Pharmaceutical Benefits Scheme {PBS) and reduce what is paid to community pharmacy to 

dispense medicines. This PBS change will ultimately put at risk the viabi lity of community 

pharmacies across Australia. 

We therefore ask the House to take whatever action is needed to ensure that community 

pharmacy receives the funding support it needs to stay in business, serve patients, employ 

staff and remain open after hours. 




